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Exhibit # 37 

 
Environmental Assessment Statement 

 
State Board of Education, State of Idaho  

 
Station KIPT-DT Twin Falls, Idaho 

 
 An environmental assessment is excluded categorically under Section 1.1306 of the FCC  
 
Rules and regulations since the applicant indicates: 
 
(a)(1)  The proposed facilities will not be located in an officially designated  
  wilderness area. 
 
(a)(2)  The proposed facilities will not be located in an officially designated 
  wildlife preserve. 
 
(a)(3)  The proposed facilities will not affect any listed threatened or endangered 
  species or habitats. 
 
(a)(3)(ii)  The proposed facilities will not jeopardize the continued existence of any  
  proposed endangered or threatened species or likely to result in the  
  destruction or adverse modification of proposed critical habitats. 
 
(a)(4)  The proposed facilities will not affect any known districts, sites, buildings, 
  structures, or objects significant in the American history, architecture, 
  archaeology, engineering, or culture. 
 
(a)(5)  The proposed facilities will not be located near any known Indian religious 
  sites. 
 
(a)(6)  The proposed facilities will not be located in a flood plain. 
 
(a)(7)  The installation of the DTV facilities on an existing guyed tower will not 
  involve a significant change in surface features of the ground in the vicinity 
  of the tower. 
 
(a)(8)  It is not proposed to equip the tower with high intensity white lights unless 
  required by the FAA. 
 
(b)  Workers and the general public will not be subjected to RFF levels in excess  
  of the current FCC guidelines.  Authorized personnel will be alerted to areas 
  of the antennas where potential radiation levels are in excess of the FCC 
  guidelines.   
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RF Exposure to the Public at KIPT-DT 
 
 

 
 In 2003 when KIPT-DT applied for modification of their initial construction permit (FCC 
 
File # BPEDT-20000501AFV) a comprehensive RFF study was undertaken by the consulting firm 
 
Cohen, Dippell and Everist, P.C.  The findings of that study concluded that the highest RFF 
 
exposure percentage at two meters above the ground was less than 54.4% of the limit required  
 
for an uncontrolled environment.  This study included all of the operational transmitters within a  
 
200 meter radius of the proposed site.  From this study, permittee concludes that given the  
 
relatively small ERP increase currently requested, and the fact that at least two of the operational  
 
transmitters noted in the original study, KIPT-TV and KBGH-TV will be ceasing operations after  
 
February 17th 2009, RFF exposure should remain well within the limit for an uncontrolled  
 
environment.    
 
Additionally, permittee indicates that all authorized personnel climbing the tower will be alerted to  
 
the potential zones of high radiation on the tower.  Should it be necessary, the permittee also  
 
agrees to operate with reduced power or terminate power while workers are on the tower. 


